
Keshav Mahavidyalaya 

Staff Council 

Minutes of the staff-council meeting held on 20th Sep. 2011 

The meeting started with confirmation of the minutes of the last meeting. 

1. The agenda for identifying the PH position was discussed, in view of lack of clear annual 
workload in Hindi and Political Science. In the mean time, a meeting of the workload 
committee was held on the same day, and they have submitted their recommendation to 
the Principal, suggesting the PH post to be reserved for Hindi. In lieu of this, this agenda is 
withdrawn. 

2. The house suggested that Principal's residence may either be used for allowing warden to 
stay in that premises depending upon approval of GB and DHE or for allotting the rooms in 
Principal's residence for more girl students to stay. 

3. Any other matter: Mr. Praveen volunteered to be the warden of the girls' hostel; and Mr. 
Deepak Shrivastava volunteered to be the residence tutor, if such post exists. For both these 
cases, permission will be sought from the university on whether a male teacher could be 
considered for wardenship and residence tutor, or only female teacher be considered for 
these posts of the girls' hostel. 

Meeting ended with a vote of thanks to the chair. 

J~ 
(Dr. Jagneet Kaur Anand) 

Secretary 
Staff Council 
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